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Subject Nominations for Distinguished Professor

Dear Colleague:
 
We are pleased to call again this year for nominations for 
Distinguished Professor. The guidelines for nominating a 
Distinguished Professor are to be found on the website of the Office 
of the Provost at 
http://www.sunysb.edu/provost/Faculty/DPguidelines.htm 
The deadline is December 1, 2003.
 
For further information, please contact David Hicks, Associate 
Provost, by telephone at 2-7009 or by e-mail at 
David.Hicks@stonybrook.edu .
  
Sincerely,

Robert McGrath
Provost & Exec. Vice President for Academic Affairs

Norman Edelman
Vice President for Health Sciences & Dean of the School of Medicine

Brent Lindquist
President of the University Senate & Professor of Applied Mathematics 
and Statistics


